Fastbolt tee’d up for
another charity winner

Fastbolt stages the second Heinz Storch Memorial
Golf Day at the Mentmore Golf and Country Club -
appropriately on 5 June, which is Heinz's birth date.
Last year the inaugural event raised over £6,000 for
the Willen Hospice in Milton Keynes, which during
2008 provided care for over 400 terminally ill people
and their families.

UK managing director, Graham Joyce is looking
forward to another successful day and a repeat of last
year's weather. “Last year far exceeded our fundraising
expectations but Willen's needs are, if anything, even
greater now. Despite the economic conditions | am glad
to say we have great support for this year's event and |
am very hopeful that we will again be able to make a
real difference to a charity that has always been close to
Heinz's heart.”

Amongst many items donated for a charity auction,
to be held at the dinner, is a full-page advertisement
and feature editorial from this magazine. Graham will
be accepting bids right up to the night - to make your
offer for a package worth over 2,000 euros contact him
personally at g.joyce@fastbolt.com For more on
Willen Hospice visit www.willen-hospice.org.uk.




